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Dear Members of the Committee, 
 
The Sisters of Mercy have longstanding commitments to anti-racism efforts, including advocacy for criminal justice 
reform. As a member of our Justice Team, I urge you to support HB 6041 towards meaningful probation reform in Rhode 
Island.  
 
With one of the highest probation rates in the country, RI laws keep people trapped in a cycle of incarceration that 
disproportionately affects Black and brown communities. Detaining people on probation without access to bail, even for 
non-violent offenses, does not allow due process, costs taxpayers money, and perpetuates this cycle. 
 
I urge you to restore fairness and prevent unnecessary incarceration, to support rehabilitation and restorative justice 
and pass HB 6041. 
 
Thank you, 
Angie Howard-McParland 
77 Moorland Ave. Cranston, RI 02905 
 
Angela Howard-McParland 
Justice Resource Manager                      
  

 
Sisters of Mercy of the Americas 
15 Highland View Road 
Cumberland, RI 02864 
  
t. 401.333.6333 x141 m. 615.943.1981 
w. https://www.sistersofmercy.org/mercy-for-justice/ 
  
Advocate with us through Mercy’s Action Alerts. 
 


